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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL PRIVATE MINUTES 
APRIL 20, 2011 

 
A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council held on Wednesday, April 20, 2011 in the 
Council Chambers continued in private at 6:00 p.m. for Local Business. 
  
Present: Chief R. Donald Maracle 

Councillors: Roy C. Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle and Keith A. 
Sero. 
Velma Hill-Dracup absent due to illness 
Staff:  Brian Hamilton, CAO 

 
Bev Hill, Dr. John McKinney M.D. attended Council to discuss support from the Council 
regarding a Napanee Acquired Brain Injury and Rehab Home. 
 
MOTION #51: Moved by Douglas E.  Maracle, seconded by Roy C. Maracle that 

this Council approve to write a support letter to Georgina 
Thompson, South East Local Health Integrated Network regarding 
the Napanee Acquired Brain Injury and Rehab Home. 

Carried. 
 
Phil Maracle attended Council to discuss the purchase of the former Bench 
Tech/Mohawk Liquidation Building. 
 
Council acknowledged the verbal presentation from Phil Maracle. 
 
Evelyn Turcotte, Rose Turcotte and Caroline Maracle attended Council to discuss 
central air in the granny houses, are the screen doors getting reinstalled, gravel in the 
driveways, the spring clean up. 
 
MOTION #52: Moved by Keith A. Sero, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle that 

Council approve obtaining options and costs to resolve the air 
conditioning in the rental units that received new windows 

Carried. 
 
Council went into Private to finish the agenda from the regular meeting earlier today. 
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
 
Brian Hamilton 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 
 


